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Happy new year to all of our Swansfield families...

On behalf of the staff team, we wish you a happy new year and we’re looking forward to
welcoming the children back to school on Monday morning. Thank you to everyone who sent
good wishes, cards and gifts in the run up to Christmas, they were very much appreciated. We
hope that everyone has had an enjoyable Christmas break.

School dinners are now bookable on the app and ensuring that this is done ahead of Monday
morning is really helpful to our admin and kitchen staff. It’s also useful to know if your child is
having a packed lunch.

The new PE timetable begins this week and your child’s PE days were communicated by email
at the end of last term. Please remember that black leggings/joggers or purple shorts should be
worn for PE.

Music lessons with all music tutors recommence this week.

Whilst we will always endeavour to keep school open throughout any inclement weather that
the next few months bring, please ensure that we have up to date contact details so that you
can remain fully informed in the case of a school closure.

With bad weather forecast for Monday morning, please do take care on your way to school. We
understand that many families may have a tricky journey. The doors for KS2 children will open
at 08.30, with school beginning at 08.35 and the doors for Early Years and KS1 children will
open at 08.35 for a 08.45 start. School will be warm and welcoming after a chilly commute! Do
let us know if you are experiencing difficulty getting in.

The January newsletter will be out very soon with information about the term to come.

With best wishes,

Mrs Grimes



